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The Central Alabama Regional Child Advocacy Center is a non-profit
organization providing a safe, child friendly location for conducting forensic
interviews of abused children. A forensic interview is a single session, recorded
interview designed to gently obtain information from a child about an allegation of
abuse. The goal of the CAC is to be the first step in healing hearts and offering
hope to victims and their family. We work in a collaborative effort with the
District Attorney’s Office, Law Enforcement, and the Department of Human
Resources (DHR) to coordinate services for the victim and their family while the
investigation is ongoing. Our office is located in Dallas County with a satellite
office in Bibb County so that we are able to offer services at both locations for
victims in Bibb, Dallas, Hale, Perry or Wilcox counties.

In preparation for Child Abuse Prevention Month in April, the Child Advocacy
Center has organized a T-Shirt Fundraiser! We are offering new sponsorship levels
this year including individual child victim sponsorships, t-shirt sponsorships and
sponsorship of the pinwheel garden that will be planted at the beginning of April!
In addition, we would LOVE it if local employers would allow their staff to wear
their shirts on Fridays during Child Abuse Prevention Month in April. Not only does
this campaign enable us to raise funds but also to spread awareness throughout our
community. We thank you so much for your donation and continued support.
Without your help, it would not be possible to provide the services that we do!
Please complete the attached sponsorship/order form and return it to the Central
Alabama Regional Child Advocacy Center by Friday February 23, 2018. If you have
any questions or need assistance please contact Candice Irwin, outreach
coordinator, at 334-875-0890 or outreach@centralalabamacac.org.
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